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     TO:   Parents/Guardians of Student Athletes 
 
FROM:  Darren Torsone, Athletic Director 
 
     RE:  Student-Athlete Transportation  
 
I would like to address some safety issues regarding student-athletes driving 
other student-athletes to home games and practices at our various facilities. 

 
The logistical set up of our athletic facilities has always required that student-
athletes travel to home  games and  practices via shuttle buses provided by the 
district or by personal means of transportation. 
 
Currently, two shuttle buses are provided during the fall and spring seasons 
and one shuttle bus is provided during the winter season.  Each shuttle makes 
two complete trips to assigned sites.  This transportation system reaches all 
sites.   This allows students who are late for various reasons to still make it to 
their games and practices. 
 
For those whose student-athletes are choosing to drive or be transported by 
another student, I would like to provide you with information regarding the New 
Jersey Graduated Driver License restrictions:   
 

“No driving between 11:01 pm and 5:00 am. Only one 

additional passenger is allowed unless accompanied by a 

parent or guardian.  Drivers cannot use cell phones, hand 
held video games or any other hand held electronic devices.  

The driver and all passengers are required to wear seat 

belts.” 

 
Let us make sure our student-athletes obey the law! 
 
If, as a parent/guardian, you do not want your child being transported by 
another student, encourage him/her to take the provided shuttle buses or 
arrange your own transportation. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me in the Athletic Office at 
torsone@cranfordschools.org or 908 709-6294. 
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